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          09 April 2025  

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Increase to the cost of school meals starting April 2025  
  
We have recently been contacted by Nourish (the school meal catering company) informing 
the school that starting April 2025 the cost of a school meal will be £3.03 for paying pupils 
within key stage 2, with the price increasing to £3.05 in September 2025 
 
Pupils in Reception, Year 1 and 2 will remain as universal free school meals.   
 
If you believe your child may be eligible for free school meals please follow the link below 
which explains the criteria and application process.  For pupils that meet the criteria and are 
in R, 1 or 2, you can apply now as this will stay with them throughout their time at primary 
school and means that the school receives extra funding to support the children. 
 

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/free-school-meals 

 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. The new prices will start from the 1st April 
2025.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs E Pearson 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/free-school-meals

